

Fighting Hate Teaching Tolerance Seeking Justice

Southern Poverty Law Center 400 Washington Avenue Montgomery, AL 36104 334.956.8200 www.splcenter.org

November 9, 2011

Ms. Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Ms. Graham,

Thank you for your July 12, 2011 gift of \$5,000 to the Southern Poverty Law Center; \$2,500 of which was designated for our Teaching Tolerance project and \$2,500 of which was designated for our Juvenile Justice project.

Together, we are making a difference. We're standing up to injustice in courtrooms and classrooms throughout the nation, and – with your help – we'll continue toward the day when equal opportunity is a reality for all people.

Our civil suits have shut down violent hate groups and won justice to their victims. We're pulling back the curtain on extremists and providing law enforcement with the latest and best intelligence about these potentially dangerous groups. Because of the generous support of individuals like you, we've become "one of the most respected anti-terrorist organizations in the world" (National Review). And we're providing our Teaching Tolerance education materials to thousands of teachers across the country – free of charge.

Morris Dees, our founder, will try to reach you by phone in the coming weeks to thank you personally for your support. Until then, <u>I send our warmest regards and deepest gratitude</u>.

Sincerely,

Richard Cohen

President

P.S. If ever you have questions, or wish to discuss any aspect of our work, please don't hesitate to pick up the phone and call me.

The Southern Poverty Law Center is a 501(C)(3) tax-exempt organization. Gifts to the Center are fully tax-deductible. No goods or services are ever sent in exchange for gifts.